
 

 

 
    

 

  

 

 

  

All School Bulletin 

February 5 – 

Montessori Math Exploration, 

8:30 am 

 

February 7 & 21 – 

Library Day 

 

February 7 – 

Superbowl Spirit Day! 

Wear your favorite sports 

team attire 

 

February 13 –  

100th Day of school 

 

February 14 - 

Teacher in-service, no 

school 

 

February 17 –  

President’s Day, no school 

 

February 21 - 

Parent’s Night Out 5:30-8:00 

  

  

  

  

 

Dear Families, 

February is here!  Hopefully there will be news that spring 

will arrive early. Keep your fingers crossed! 

This month our continent focus will be on Antarctica. We 

will look at Antarctica’s biome map and discuss how the 

size of Antarctica changes during the seasons. We will 

also learn about the different types of animals that inhabit 

this icy continent. 

We are continuing to learn about shapes by exploring the 

triangle boxes. These boxes show us how some shapes 

can be made by connecting triangles together. We will 

talk about how shapes and solids are similar but different. 

In science, we are continuing our study of magnetism. We 

will begin learning about solid, liquid, and gas. Hopefully, 

it will snow and give us hands-on experience with the 

various states of water. 

On Thursday, February 13th it will be the 100th Day of 

School! We have been counting the days with the golden 

bead material. Your child is invited to collect 100 items 

from home to bring into the classroom to share. Think of 

small items that are easy to transport to school. Examples: 

stickers, noodles, crayons, Legos, marbles, barrettes. 

The winter weather is still here!  Children need to be 

dressed properly to enjoy the cold and, possibly, snowy 

recess times.  Children should a have a winter coat, hat, 

mittens/gloves, and snow boots.  Snow pants are only 

needed when there is snow on the ground. Please label 

everything! 
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